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Date: 22.04.2020 

To 

The Manager 

Listing Department 
BSE Limited 

P J Towers, Dalal Street 

Mumbai — 400001 

Scrip Code 539400. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub.: Clarification on Movement in Price 

Ref.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2020-2021/296 

This 1s with reference to your email reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2020-2021/296 dated 
April 22", 2020 relating to significant movement in price of securities in the exchange. 

In this regard, we would like to bring to inform you that the Company has made all the necessary 

disclosures in accordance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 from time to time and has not withheld any material 

information/event that in our opinion would have a bearing on the price / volume behavior in our 

scrip. The Company has always complied with all disclosure requirements as stated in the 
Listing Regulations and shall continue to abide with the same. 

Since the equity shares of the Company are freely traded on the stock exchange, the movement 
in share price or volume is purely market driven and the management is in no way connected to 

it or in a position to comment on it. 

Currently due to the Nationwide lockdown imposed by the Central Government to combat the 

COVID19 pandemic, like all other businesses around the country, the Company’s operations are 

also halted. The Company 1s in the process of obtaining permission from the authorities to start 
limited operations in compliance with the recently issued MHA guidelines. 

We hope the above provides you requisite clarification. Request you to kindly take the same on 

your record. 

Thanking you, 

For Mallcom (India) Limited 

Shuvanki Purakayastha 
Company Secretary


